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                                                                                                                                       September 1, 2020 
 
 
PASHA HAWAII SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
Update on Barge Connections – Return of early week Hilo departure 

 
 

Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Pasha Hawaii is pleased to announce the return to normal departure and arrival schedules for 

our Neighbor Island services to the Big Island. Effective this week, our full complement of 

Neighbor Island services are as follows:  

 

Service Arr HON NI Dest Port Depart Arr NI 

LHX SUN PM Kawaihae, Hawaii MON TUE 

   Hilo, Hawaii TUE THU 

   Kahului, Maui MON TUE 

   Nawiliwili, Kauai MON TUE 

   Molokai TUE WED 

    Lanai TUE WED 

CHX WED PM Kawaihae, Hawaii THU FRI 

   Hilo, Hawaii SAT MON 

   Kahului, Maui THU FRI 

   Nawiliwili, Kauai THU FRI 

   Molokai SUN MON 

    Lanai TUE WED 

 

We appreciate your support during these temporary measures under Covid-19 and related 

economic conditions. We will continue to monitor freight flows and keep you apprised of any 

potential modifications. 

 

Pasha Hawaii is committed and trusted partner for many of the nation’s leading retailers, 

manufacturers and U.S. government agencies, providing reliable containerized and roll-on/roll-

off cargo services that are a critical link for the people of the State of Hawaii and for prosperity 

of the Hawaii market it serves.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact your Pasha Hawaii Sales Representative or 

Customer Service at 877.322.9920. Thank you for choosing Pasha Hawaii.  


